Good afternoon Residents,

Preparations for the Security Townhall Meeting on Thursday, 6 March, are well
underway.

To ensure a seamless experience on Thursday, the Security and Bidvest Protea Coin
teams will conduct flyover and K9 simulations at midday and operational
demonstrations again from 17:00 to 19:00 during the townhall meeting.

All aerial activities, including drone and helicopter operations, have been fully
coordinated and approved by the Civil Aviation Authority and both HOAs.

Should you see tactical vehicles moving around the Estate from tomorrow onwards
or notice helicopters and drones in the air, please rest assured that there is no cause
for concern. These are part of planned exercises. In the unlikely event of an actual
security matter, we will send an official WhatsApp notification to residents.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we prepare for what promises to
be an insightful and informative townhall meeting.

Yours in Safety and Security,
Riaan Crafford

Chairperson, Security Committee
Val de Vie Estate & Pearl Valley
4 March 2025
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